

James R. Wells, CPA
Director

Janet Murphy Deputy Director

Steve Weinberger Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA GOVERNOR'S FINANCE OFFICE Governor's Finance Office

209 E. Musser Street, Room 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | <u>www.budget.nv.gov</u> | Fax: (775) 684-0260

ALL AGENCY MEMO - 2017 - 09

Date:

August 1, 2017

To:

All Agencies

From:

Jim Wells, Director, Governor's Finance Office

Subject:

Janet Murphy's Retirement

It is with a combination of happiness and sadness that I announce the retirement of Janet Murphy, Deputy Director, Governor's Finance Office, effective October 13, 2017.

Janet has served as the Deputy Director since August 2014 and has previously served in several management positions in the state over her 18 year career. Her knowledge, wisdom and understanding of the state budget process have left a lasting impression on all those who have had the good fortune to work with her.

In the next six weeks Janet will be handing over the responsibilities of the Deputy Director position to Paul Nicks.

Please join me in extending a fond farewell to Janet and congratulation to Paul on his new position.